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JAN 151979

Beltran and Associates
Lutheren Compound
4443 Old Sta. Mesa St.
Manila, Philippines

Dear Mr. Beltran:

I am writing in response to your recent letter conveying your concerns.
about the proposed construction of a nuclear power plant in the
Philippines and you opposition to the granting of an export license
for this plant by tne Nuclear Regulatory Commission.

At present, the NRC, which is an independent regulatory agency, is
awaiting the final views of the U.S. Executive Branch agencies before
deciding,about this proposed export license. NRC is responsible for
carefully considering the national security aspects of any proposed
export, and will not license the export unless all of the requirements
of U..',. law are met.

Thank you for providing your views, which will ' considered in
reaching our decision.

Sincerely,
Oridaalsigned by
lames R.Shea

.

James R. Shea, Director
Office of International Programs
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